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Mr, Manmeri called the meeting to order with the roll call as follows;
Present MNr., Hamme
Mr, Mannerd
Mrs, McCarville
Mr, Choules
Mr Feldmanr
Mrs Gold

The presidemt requested the secretary to read the mimutes of the
annual meeting held May 18, 1964, These were approved as read,

Disesussion in various areas of improvement followed, ome being the
traffic situation which for the time beimg will be tabled. A suggestimn
conceraing this was that we have a gemeral meeting, acquaint the public
with the facts in the traffic situation then elect block captains to
comtact and request their help then petition for stronger action.

Amnother topic was Zoning. Mr Feldman suggested this organization
£0 on record with a letter to the zoning board asking them to inform us
of changes in zoning sa would peetaim to McKownville. Copies of this
letter to be sent to the President, Paul Empie and Gordon Robinson.

The Altamont paper to be sent to the secretary for a follow through om
the zoning for McKownville,

The McKownville Imp. Assoc. will be limited in membership to those
who are resideats of the district, people owning property for business
purposes are welcome to attend and listen but can not become voting
members,

Our Fire department has received a number of violations and is
aow imadquate for this area. Only 6 months wewe given to correct
this situatiom,

The treasure's report was submitted, various items paid for and
itemized leaving the Assoc. with monies totaling $183,16 and 67
paid up members.

Many thanks were expressed to Dorothy and Charles Manneri for all
the time and work they have given the commhrity. We will miss them
very much,

There being no further business the meeting was adjurned,

Respectfully submitted

Anna Gold



